
 
The Bolton Lake Regional Water Pollution Control Authority (BLRWPCA) held a Public 
Hearing on July 25, 2018 at the Vernon Town Hall with Chair Robert Morra presiding. Also in 
attendance were: members Richard Hayes, Daniel Wright, Noel Gessay and Daniel Champagne; 
and Robert Grasis, Vernon WPCA Director. 
 
 
 
R. Morra opened the Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m.  No public was in attendance.  R. Morra closed 
the Public Hearing at 7:01 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Robert R. Morra 
Chair 
 
 
Please see minutes of subsequent meetings for approval of these minutes and any corrections 
hereto. 


